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As a part of our continuing commitment to comply with all applicable federal and state laws, GE Appliances 
provides the following information under the chemical-content reporting law enacted by the state of Colorado 
in 2022, HB 22-1345.  HB 22-1345 requires the disclosure of the presence of chemicals categorized as PFAS 
chemicals when present in the food contact surfaces or handles of cookware.  The presence of a chemical on 
the below list does not mean that the product is unsafe or poses a health risk. 
 
The list provided below is a list of chemicals for which the state of Colorado requires disclosure under HB 
22-1345. 
 
Microwave Cookware provided by GE Appliances 
 

Item Description Chemicals List Reason for Use of the PFAS 
Crisper Pan 
Crispy Pan 

Polytetrafluoroethylene To make the non-stick coating on the product surface 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 


